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Dear Friend:

Home Education Learning Partnership will be hosting its 13th annual auction/fundraising event on Friday,

November 73,2020. This year, we plan to host over 200 guests for an evening of dining and live auction.

Auction items will include but are not limited to, a variety of services, products, gift certificates, gift

packages, trips, camps, and educational resources available from local businesses.

We would love for you to be a part of our success this year. Would you consider donating to our auction?

Your donation and allfunds raised will benefit every aspect of the H.E.L.P. education program, including

strengthening and expanding the H.E.L.P. opportunity in the Lowcountry. We are excited to announce that

because of generous donations from people such as you, we will be able to award a scholarship for a

deserving seniorthat will be awarded at our Year End Celebration.

We invite you as a community leader or local business owner to join us by donating to support this worthy

cause. YourparticipationinourauctionwouldbegreatlyappreciatedlWelookforwardtofollowingup
with you in the near future to dialogue about your interest and how you could contribute to this year's

auction. lf you are prepared to send your donation in the form of a certificate or a check, you may send it
" 

by mailto the address given above. lf you would prefer, we will be happy to pick up your donation from

you. Simply let us know a convenient time for.

Remember, H.E.L.P. is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, so all donations are tax deductible. We provide

each donor with documentation for tax purposes.

Again, thank you for your consideration in supporting our great cause.

Warmest regards,

Anita Coward

Executive Director

843-8L3-5652

ErN 26-0455839
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